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From: Michael Egger
To: Public Testimony
Subject: “Oppose 210966”.
Date: Friday, December 10, 2021 2:51:41 PM


Please leave the bike lanes intact on Gillham Blvd!  It is the only way to keep cyclists and
runners safe on this street.  


Gillham is supposed to be a park like street...not a freeway. 


Michael Egger
816.213.3053
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